“WARNING”

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT WEDNESDAY,
1/28/15 1S THE DEADLINE TO COMPLY WITH
THE PARKING LEASING CONTRACT
(PACKET). DECALS MUST BE DISPLAYED.

IF NOT COMPLIED, ACCESS TO THE GARAGE
WILL NOT BE GRANTED AS OF THIS DATE.
PACKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT SECURITY
AFTER OFFICE HOURS.

WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE HELP AND
COOPERATE DURING THIS TRANSITION.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.

MANAGEMENT OFFICE




